
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 10:58 AM 
To: 'Ming-Lyn Hii' 
Cc: Angela Martin; Shayne Bakewell; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Notice of Acting - Sealink Travel Group 
 
Dear Ms Hii,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission has not directed the filing of any materials in advance of the hearing on 7 December 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Ming-Lyn Hii [mailto:Ming.Hii@emaconsulting.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 4 December 2017 4:28 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Angela Martin; Shayne Bakewell 
Subject: Notice of Acting - Sealink Travel Group 
 
Dear Associate 
 
Please see the attached Notice of Representative Commencing to Act filed by EMA Consulting on behalf of 
Sealink Travel Group.  We will attend the hearing on 7 December 2017 via the videolink that has been set 
up for Adelaide.   
 
I understand the hearing is for the parties to comment on the Full Bench’s preliminary views about merging 
the three named marine industry awards, and that written submissions and/or evidence are not yet called 
for.  Could you confirm this is the case? 
 
Please let me know if you require any further information at this stage. 
 
Kind regards 
Ming 
 
Please note our office will be closed over the Christmas period from midday Friday 22nd December 2017 and will re-
open Monday 8th January 2018 
 
Ming-Lyn Hii  |  Consultant  |  EMA Consulting   
Unit 4, 215 Port Road, Hindmarsh  SA  5007  |  PO Box 140, Hindmarsh  SA  5007 
P  08 8203 1700  |  F  08 8340 4626  |  M  0439 639 367 
ming.hii@emaconsulting.com.au  |  www.emaconsulting.com.au  |  www.buzz-er.com 

 
EMAC Consultants are not legal practitioners and therefore do not provide legal advice or services. Subject to the matter at hand, your 
EMAC Consultant may recommend that you obtain formal legal advice. If formal legal advice is required, upon your written instruction 
EMAC will brief your matter to a legal practitioner for this purpose. The contents of this e-mail are confidential and may be subject to 
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professional privilege and copyright. If you have received this communication in error, you must not copy or distribute this message or 
any part of it or otherwise disclose its contents to anyone. No representation is made that this e-mail is free of viruses or other defects. 
Virus scanning is recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient. 
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